
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
COVID-19 Update 
 
Further to yesterday’s communication, we received information overnight that the follow up PCR test was 
negative for the student believed to have COVID-19, so isolating staff and students will be able to return to 
the Academy in line with Government guidance. 
 
It once again highlights how we can help to keep our community safe by doing regular testing, swiftly 
isolating and conducting a PCR test. 
 
We thank all students who needed to isolate for a short period for their understanding and their parents 
for their swift response to our Track and Trace. 
 
For today (Tuesday), students will continue to access learning from home but, following their routine 
lateral flow tests in the morning, will return to the Academy for face to face teaching on Wednesday 
16th June. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Whiteman 
 
 


